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1. Move	to	online	printing	
As part of the publishing contract renewal, Wiley proposed that the ANZJS be moved to online only and that we adopt 
their peer review management system. This would bring modest savings to Journal.  

The recommendation of the management committee to the NZSA and SSA Executives was that the Journal be moved 
online with the right to archive copies in electronic and print form but that the existing peer review management 
system be retained. 
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